
Montgomery Township 
Community & Recreation Center Advisory Committee  

Meeting Minutes 
December 14, 2016 

 
The regular monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Community & Recreation Center (Mont 
CRC) Advisory Committee was held Wednesday, December 14, 2016 at the Montgomery Township 
Community and Recreation Center.  The members of the Mont CRC Advisory Committee in attendance 
included: Tony Ruggieri, Christine Wassel, Audrey Schrader, and Thomas Alesi.   Also present were:  
Stacy Crandell, Assistant to the Township Manager, Matt Reimel Mont CRC Program Director, and Floyd 
S. Shaffer, Community & Recreation Center Director 
 
 
Regular Meeting 
 
Call to Order: Committee Chair Ruggieri called the meeting to order at 6:30pm 
 
 
Approval of Minutes:  
 
On a motion by Ms. Schrader and a second by Mr. Alesi the minutes of the November 9th, 2016 meeting 
were unanimously approved. 
 

 
Public Comment:  There was no public comment. 
 

 
Old Business/New Business  
 
The Advisory Committee was informed of Karin Bayer’s decision not to be reappointed to the committee 
for the 2017 calendar year.  A replacement for the vacancy will be handled through the Township 
Managers office and the Board of Supervisors. 
 
Mr. Shaffer initiated a conversation of priority topics that the CRC Advisory Committee would like to 
“tackle” during 2017.  The following topics were mentioned as possible items for the committee during 
2017: 
 

1) Spray Park and its incorporation into a membership amenity at the Mont CRC 
2) Fitness equipment enhancement 
3) Usage of the Child Watch room 

 
 
 
Discussion Items 
 
A brief discussion regarding the Splash pad took place.  The consensus of the committee was to make the 
splash park area and the adjacent handicap accessible playground the first item that the advisory group 
would examine at the January 2017 meeting. 
 
 



 
Adjournment: 
 
There being no further business, Mr. Alesi made a motion to adjourn.  Ms. Wassel seconded, and the 
meeting was adjourned at 7:17pm.  A Happy Holiday season was wished to all members of the 
committee.   
 
The next meeting of CRC Advisory Committee will take place on Wednesday, January 11th, 2017 
at 6:30PM.   
 
Submitted by: 
 

Floyd S. Shaffer  

Community & Recreation Center Director 

 


